
 
Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 

 

19th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

I hope the children are looking forward to their trip to Fairthorne Manor on Friday where 

they will be taking part in climbing, abseiling, archery and raft building.   

The children need to be dropped off at Fairthorne Manor by 9:15am.  When you arrive at 

the centre, you will need to follow the “Day Camp Loop” and drop the children on the 

field, near the marquee.  I am told that this route will be signposted.  Please ensure that you 

drop them with a member of school staff so that they can be signed in.  Your child will need 

to be collected from the same place at 5.35pm.   

Please ensure that your child brings the following with them: 

 Packed lunch 

 Water bottle 

 Full change of clothes including underwear and shoes 

 Small towel 

 Waterproofs 

 Sun cream 

 Hat 

Both pairs of shoes which the children bring must be fully enclosed and secured to their feet 

e.g. trainers.  Sandals and flip flops are not appropriate for the activities.  Children should 

wear comfortable, outdoor clothing.  Activities take place come rain or shine so they need 

to be prepared for whatever the weather throws at them!  There is the possibility of the 

children getting wet during raft building so a change of clothes is essential.   

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Z Morgan 

Class Teacher  


